From: Stephanie Bosze

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: | support SB 1508!
Date: Monday, February 12, 2018 2:53:21 PM

Dear Senate Committe on Environement and Natural Resources,
I support SB1508 to fund DEQ, but appose SB1541.

It is my understanding that SB1541 is highly supported by industrial lobbyists and will strip
DEQ of their full authority to regulate. In an era when industry receives numerous breaks at
the expense of the majority of voting people, This is not acceptable. We need to recognizes
our weaknesses, that Oregon is not a green state, and start on the pathway to improvement.
Regards,

Stephanie Salisbury
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